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Mary Rose L. Bisnar

From: Ira Lee P. Corectico
Sent: Thursday, 8 August 2024 9:35 am
To: Karen A. Varquez; MAG-RRD
Cc: Market Analysis Division; Aldjon Kenneth M. Yap
Subject: MSC Comments to GNPK Proposal 

Hi RRD,  
 
We would like to respectfully submit the following comments of the MSC (as discussed last 11 July 2024) to 
the Proposed Amendments to the WESM Rules and WESM Manual on Dispatch Protocol regarding Must-
Offer Rule:  
 

 MSC has no objection to the inclusion of “generator technical constraints” to Section 3.5.11.5 of the 
WESM Rules. 

 Any amendments related to the proposed amendments should not be retroactive. It should be 
prospective.   

 Regarding the proposed amendments to Chapter 11 of the Glossary, the proposed phrase is already 
covered by the phrase “steam flow limitations”  

 
For your appropriate action / reference.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Regards, 
Ira Lee P. Corectico 
Market Analysis Division | Market Assessment Group 
Philippine Electricity Market Corporation 
+63 2 8631 8734 local 304 | ilpcorectico@wesm.ph | www.wesm.ph 
18F Robinsons Equitable Tower, ADB Avenue, Ortigas Center, Pasig City 1600, Philippines 
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